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Hello Prospective PTA Student: 

Welcome to the Application Process for the MSC Physical Therapist Assistant (PTA) programs. I want to thank you 
for your interest in joining our program and the great profession of physical therapy.   

This letter provides a summary of the application process that you will need to complete in order to apply to the 
technical portion of the PTA program for the Class September during the Fall Semester.  Application Information is located on 

the PTA Program website.  The due date for the submission of the application packet to the program office is the 

third Thursday in November which is November 21, 2024 for this application period.  If you are accepted you will 
be notified in mid-December and will begin two PTA courses in the spring (PTA 2112 & PTA 2103).  These courses 
include both online and in-class components and will require you to be on campus one day per week.  You will 
need to complete these two PTA courses along with any remaining program prerequisite courses you may lack 
prior to the beginning of the Fall 2025 semester.  This is explained further in the application orientation video.   


